
               
 

Midlothian Council 
Tuesday 15 December 2020 

Notice of Motion  
 
 

Midlothian Council congratulates Monica Lennon MSP in gaining unanimous support from the 
Scottish Parliament for her Private Members Bill to end Period Poverty. 
 
The signing of the Bill is the culmination of a 3 year campaign led by Monica Lennon MSP which 
has had wide spread support across the community. 
 
Midlothian Council welcomes the commitment to provide funding to Local Authorities and other 
public bodies that will have a statutory responsibility to provide free period products.  
 
Midlothian Council looks forward to working positively with the Scottish Parliament and local 
partners to ensure the full implementation of the Bill in the County. 
 

 
    

Moved:  Councillor John Hackett 

 
 

Seconded: Councillor Margot Russell 
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